
From:  Isaak, Kima 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Sent: Mon 11/20/2017 12:14 PM 
 
To hum it concerns  
    
      From Issaak Rokhline 
      220 Sunset Beach Rd #14 
  
         It is not a good idea to arrange subdivision inside homes 
      and liquidate green areas in the heart of Oak Ridges. 
        The best is to replace old homes on new one. 
  
                        Sincerely       I. Rokhline 
 


